

Green Lake Lutheran Ministries

9916 Lake Avenue South, Spicer, Minnesota 56288 320-796-2181 • camp@gllm.org

January 12, 2021

Dear Friends of Green Lake Lutheran Ministries,

As the COVID-19 pandemic continues, we are constantly monitoring the most recent guidance from the State of Minnesota and the CDC. We are eager to be fully open again but are committed to following the best safety practices recommended to us. We are hopeful for the days to come when we can be together in the ways we know and love again.

The restrictions that were in place over the holiday season have eased just a bit, and we are once again open to host groups that fit into the current capacity restrictions. At this time, we have space available in the Chrysalis House and Medayto House at Green Lake Bible Camp. These spaces have differing requirements, so we encourage you to check the most recent protocols on our website, or call to see if we can accommodate your group. If your group doesn't fit the current safety recommendations, please know that we can't wait to see you again, and we will work with you to find a date that does work as soon as it is safely possible!

We pray you are all safe and healthy, and we hope you'll check back often as we all begin to have more opportunities to be together in community once again!

GLLM Staff